
From: Audra Burton
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Billy D
Subject: FW: FANNING #1 SWD
Date: Tuesday, October 06, 2015 12:50:43 PM
Attachments: H401704 TALON.pdf
Importance: High

Soil samples for Fanning
 
Audra L. Burton
Operations Assistant-New Mexico
110 S. Halagueno Ste 1
Carlsbad, NM 88220
 
Office/ cell #432-448-5323
Fax# 575-689-8323
audra@pyotewatersystems.com
 
 

From: Sheldon Hitchcock [mailto:slhitchcock@talonlpe.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 11, 2014 3:33 PM
To: Audra Burton
Cc: David Adkins
Subject: FW: FANNING #1 SWD
 
Audra,
 
I have received the lab data for the Fanning (see attached). The site is still contaminated at
 two of the four sample locations.  The OCD will require further delineation in these two
 locations. Once we receive lab data from the delineation we can draft a work plan for the
 remediation. It may be best to run this data by Mike Bratcher and ask him if he wants to see
 anything in specific during the delineation process. I can talk to Mike about it if you want.
 Just let me know how you want to proceed.
 
Respectfully,
 
Sheldon L. Hitchcock
Project Manager
Talon/LPE
408 West Texas Avenue
Artesia, New Mexico 88210
Phone: (575) 746-8768
Cell: (575) 689-5198  
Fax: (575) 746-8905
Email:  slhitchcock@talonlpe.com
Web:  www.talonlpe.com
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity
 to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. This
 message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named
 addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail. Please notify the sender immediately by e-
mail if you have received this e-mail by mistake and delete this e-mail from your system. If you are not the intended
 recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of
 this information is strictly prohibited.
 

From: Celey Keene [mailto:celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 4:43 PM
To: David Adkins; Kimberly M. Wilson; Margaret Ruiz; Sheldon Hitchcock
Subject: FANNING #1 SWD
 
THANK YOU,
 
Celey Keene
Lab Director
Cardinal Laboratories
101 East Marland
Hobbs, NM 88240
T:  (575) 393-2326
F:  (575) 393-2476
e-mail:  celey.keene@cardinallabsnm.com
 
 
The information contained in this message is confidential and is only intended for the use of
 the individual/firm named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended
 recipient or the employee/agent responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are
 hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is
 strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us
 immediately by e-mail or telephone in order to return the message.  We would like your
 feedback about the services you have received from Cardinal Laboratories.  Click on the
 following link to complete a brief survey, https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/Z7JXYQQ. 
 Thank you.
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